
Next Steps: 
 
Stop at the Connection Center and let us 
help you plug in to our community! 
 
Serve on the Local Outreach Commis-
sion 
 
Help with VBS 
 
Help Serve Sunday morning coffee 
 
Volunteer in Children’s Ministry once a 
month 
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$10,364.00 
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$188,596.15 

$200,253.15
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Office hours from June 10 - 14 will be by chance or by appointment while our 

administrative assistant is away on vacation. Please have announcements for 

the June 16 bulletin emailed or dropped off in the church office by noon this 

Thursday (June 6). 

Missions update - Wednesday June 12 at 6:30 in B-1.  Come hear Francis Sims 

(brother of Emily Wingert) give an update on their family’s ministry in Kigali, 

Rwanda. 

 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete the Connection Card tear-off. You may drop it in the offering plate 

OR bring it to Connection Center in the lobby so that we can greet you and 

give you a welcome packet.  

 

 

 

A new Sunday School quarter began today. During the months of June 

and July, the youth and adults will join together at 9:00 a.m. in the Fellowship 

Hall for a class called "Stories of Faith." Classes for preschool (ages 2-5) and 

elementary children (who attended kindergarten-5th grade this past school 

year) will also be offered. Come bring your story and hear how God is at 

work in the lives of your brothers and sisters in the congregation!    

Have you picked up your baby bottle yet?  If not, pick one up today in 

the narthex and fill it with change, bills, or checks to be donated to Capital 

Area Pregnancy Centers for its daily operations.  Please return your filled   

bottle before Father's Day (6/16) to Jan Kerstetter or place it in her church 

mailbox. 

We will have a Prayer and Worship Night on Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. in 

place of our usual Intercessory Prayer and Praise meeting.  Everyone is en-

couraged to participate as we pray for our upcoming visioning process.  

Children's Ministry is in need of some help in the Preschool Room. 

We are looking for two people to serve monthly on the 4th Sunday.  For 

more information or to volunteer, please contact Emily Wingert at chil-

dren@dillsburgbic.org 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 
Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of  

the service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.   

Cherub Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's  

restroom and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1.  

Please pick your child up from their classroom in a timely  

manner after the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out the tear-off  

Connection card with your child(ren)’s info and bring it along with your  

child(ren) to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/Connection Center  

when the children are dismissed from the service.  
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